Fancher Heights Owners Association Board Meeting Minutes

July 14, 2016

Attendees: Mike Hansen, Sharon Moreland, Mark Loyd, Jerry Fischer

Opened at 5:35pm

Jerry Fischer resigned.  House sale closed and Fischers are no longer property owners in the FHOA.  

June Minutes read and approved.

Reviewed Treasurers report.  Approved.

Discussed the completion of the repair of the areas where trees had been removed.  Several spots need to be addressed  due to irrigation not watering properly and repair in one spot not done to our satisfaction.  Stump needs to be ground down further.  Mike will follow up with Young Bucks.

Discussed appearance overall and whether we are getting satisfactory results from Young Bucks.  Concern over whether fertilization was done.  Grass doesn't appear to be as green and healthy as we have had it in the past.  
Discussed hiring an independent contractor to do all the irrigation work.  Jerry and Mike are not confident in the competency and efficiency of Young Bucks.

Discussed steps to take and how much slack to give owners that are late on their dues.  Sent Certified Mail notices to the 3 owners that are 2 years in arrears.  Sent regular mail reminders to the 2 owners just late this year. 

Discussed boats and trailers.  Still a few occasional violators, but getting better overall thanks to Mikes enforcement this past year.  

Discussed elections and the annual meeting date for 2016.  Need to make sure we have the proxies and the attendence at the first meeting so we don't have to go through the headache of last years election and multiple meetings.  We will hold the meeting in November.  Date to be locked down at the next meeting.  Need to put out a plea for some more help with the Board as we are down to just 4 members.

Adjourned 6:45

